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For many Utahns, Pioneer Day is an opportunity for families to gather, play and have fun. But Pioneer Day fun can also bring the unexpected. Whether it is swimmer's ear or a broken wrist, bumps and bruises are often a part of holidays.

When children have health insurance, parents can be sure minor problems don't become more serious. That is why the Children's Health Insurance Program is so important. CHIP provides qualifying kids with affordable, effective health care. The beginning of July marks a new state law ensuring the CHIP program is always open for enrollment.

CHIP serves over 35,000 Utah children, and over 133,000 have benefited since it began 10 years ago. In fact, Weber County has been assessed to have the fourth-highest uninsured child rate in the state.

Families of uninsured children can help to keep summer fun and healthy for kids by enrolling them in CHIP. With consistent care, more kids stay out of emergency rooms and stay free of complicated problems that arise when illnesses go untreated, and parents are free to focus on family and work, knowing their children's medical needs are

being met. It's easy to enroll kids in CHIP; families just need to call 1-877-KIDS-NOW or go to www.utahchip.org.

CHIP is a proven success story for Utah families and taxpayers. As we celebrate our state's history on Pioneer Day, let's build a healthier future for Utah by committing to enroll every eligible uninsured child in CHIP.
